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Dear Music Lover, 

Forty-Seven Years! Forty-Seven! That’s how many years the Sonora Bach 
Festival has been a thrilling and inspiring influence in the Central Sierra 
Foothills. Now, as we embark on our Forty-Eighth festival this October, we 
plan to provide another quality festival with the very best in classical 
instrumental and vocal music and performances that include our wonderful 
local performers—young and older—as well as regionally and nationally 
known guest artists.  

The Sonora Bach Festival Board is asking you to donate now to help sustain 
this unique foothill event. 

Ticket sales support only a portion of the costs we incur for our Youth Concert; 
our Salon Concert; our Locals’ Concert and Bach’s Brunch.  The board is busy 
throughout the year seeking artists; negotiating fees; writing grants; fund-
raising; and acquiring program advertisements to reduce our costs. Our 
expenses include: youth awards given to each student selected for the Youth 
Concert; guest artists’ fees; facilities fees; printing and publicity costs; food 

costs for the Salon, Brunch and Youth reception; and other miscellaneous 
concert expenses such as  instrument tuning.  

Please be a part of this year’s success by donating today. As a 501(c)(3) 
organization, your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
You can contribute by check to Sonora Bach Festival, P.O. Box 4583, Sonora, 
CA 95370; use PayPal on our web site, Sonorabach.org, or simply contribute 
now by using our Venmo QR code below.  

Thank you for your consideration and support.  We look forward to seeing you 

at the festival this “Bachtober”. 
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